
Department of Computer Science: 
Re-Accreditation Visit 
 
National Computer Education Accreditation Council (NCEAC) visited the Computer 
Science department of Lahore campus and has granted Re-accreditation for two years 
i.e. intake Batches 2015 & 2016 of BS Computer Science. Visit was held on 30th April 
2019.  
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